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Gallery Closed for
January!

Come get your artwork!
The gallery will be getting a new

face lift. We are having the walls
repainted and new blinds installed
plus the 14 year old carpet will be
replaced. A new re-opening will
take place on February 3.

All members will have to
remove their art on…January 2 &
3 between 10am-2pm.

If you cannot pick up your art,
have someone else take that
responsibility as we have no
storage space.

Entry for February /
March/April
A new prospectus is on last page

of the newsletter. All new art must
be entered on January 29 & 30.

Featured Artist Shows
Featured artist for February

will be Sonia Ramsey,
March will be Allan Gossett
April will be a combination of 3

artists, Sasha Fair, Jen Evenhus, and
Sheri Trepina.

May will be Richard Daugherity,
June will be Marti Lyttle,
July will be Dan McConnell,
August will be Annie Jones,
September is Jan Theriault,
October will be Nicki Isaacson,
November is Terri Meenach,
December isWalter Graham.

In 2024 Russ Hepler starts off
as our featured artist. We will also
have RodWeagant and other
artists who have a body of work to
exhibit. Let us know if you would
have a couple dozen artworks or
paintings to feature in 2024.

"Have your Happy Thanksgiving” . . .
. . ."I’m out of Here!”

This turkey is ready to drive off. (turkey waiting for a client of sign maker
Terry Johnson.) Photo by Jan Theriault.

Treasurer’s Report
Hello to the friends and members of Two Rivers Gallery! Here is a

financial snapshot of where we stand:
• Current Bank Balance is $26,684.87
• Accounts Payable is $119.30
• Sales Tax Payable is $426.91

We have been awarded the following grant funding which the Gallery
should receive within the next week (they are not included in the current
bank balance):

•WorkingWashington Round 5, $10,088.70
•Woods Family Music & Arts Grant, $1,000

Previous Grants and Donations received:
•Woods Family Music & Arts Grant, October, 2021, $2,000
• Pitts-McConnell Fund, October, 2021, $1,000
•Walker Family Fund, March, 2022, $1,000
• Individual Donations Year-to-Date, $2,263.09

Respectfully, your Treasurer, Terri Timpe



There are many members who
have taken responsibilities and
that is why the gallery is so
successful. Besides giving
thanks to all who keep the
doors open by being a docent,
we give a special thanks those
below.

Board Members
Jan Theriault, President
Russ Hepler, Vice President
Ronnie Tuss, Secretary
Terri Timpe, Treasurer
Adelle Johnson, Secretary pro-
tem
Carole Hiatt, Terri Meenach,
Sheri Trepina, Dan McConnell,
Denise Marker.

Grant Facilitator
Terri Timpe

Hanging Committee
Sheri Trepina (leader), Albert
Kissler, Joyce Hyatt,Jeff Justice,
Jill Timm, Jill Register, Lisa King,
Marie Alice Hurst, Merrilyn
Grover, Sasha Syssoeva Fair,
Thom Blaylock, Cindy Uhrich,
Terry Meenach

Flyer Distribution Team
Jennifer McIntyre, John Lane,
Tara Bailey, Thom Blaylock,
Carole Hiatt, Adelle Johnson,
Terri Meenach, Ronnie Tuss,
Russ Hepler, Jan Theriault
(monthly)

Newsletter & Featured
Artist Poster Designer
Jill Timm (monthly)

Social Media & Event
Poster developer
Jen Evenhus (daily)

Sign maker, wine server
Terry Johnson

Staffing & Art Entry
daily/bi-monthly…Carol Hiatt

2022 Contributors to the gallery
“It takes a Village"

Art Entry bi-monthly,wine
servermonthly
Adelle Johnson

Photography
Bi-monthly…Marc Dilley

Advertising, docent trainer,
communication, etc
Jan Theriault

Plein Air event
Russ Hepler, Brad Brisbine

Special note: For years Russ
Hepler & others hung the art
(artfully).

Board member Denise Marker
is retiring after two 3 year terms
on the Board. She held the
treasurer’s position one term.

Nicki Isaacson has been asked
to provide watercolors for a
December showing at Pybus Art
Alley.

The building owners have a
security video camera in theWest
Wing.

Helped From the
Community of Businesses
Today we could list a

number of other artists and
special people who have
contributed their time, skills
and finances to Two Rivers
Gallery. We could also thank
editors & reporters of The
WenatcheeWorld, Foothills
Magazine, the Goodlife
Magazine, Chamber of
Commerce, National Public
Radio, musicians, wineries, our
business supporters, and
finally those members who are
the silent givers. You knowwho
you are.

Dan McConnell’s cartoons will be a regular feature in future newsletters.





 TWO RIVERS GALLERY ART EXHIBITION PROSPECTUS
                     January through April 2023
          Check our website - www.2riversgallery.com for our latest show
                      
                         Exhibit Entry Fee (Checks or Cash)
        The 3 month show - February, March, April $30
                 (All other 2 month shows for 2023 will return to $20)

Jan. 2, 3     Members Remove Art ( Monday, Tuesday)
                    10:00am-2:00pm (Renovation of the Gallery
                     during the month of January)

Jan.29,30     Members Artworks Entry (Sunday, Monday)                                                   
        This will be a 3 month show - February, March, &

                     April featuring:

                     February - Sonia Ramsey-1st Friday Feb.3 (5-8pm)
                     March - Allan Gossett- lst Friday March 3 (5-8pm)
                     April - Sasha Fair, Jen Evenhus, Sheri Trepina
                               1st Friday April 7 (5-8pm)

March 25      Mid-Entry (Saturday) for new members &                 
     members who were unable to exhibit in Feb. 

                     (Call Russ Hepler for an appointment 509-470-5944)

April 30 -    Members Artworks Entry (Sunday,Monday)
May 1        for our May-June shows  10:00am-2:00pm         
  


